
 

 

 

 

“Filled with God’s joy and peace, abound in hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians: 

As part of our 2024 Veterans’ Mass, Assembly & Reception on Friday, November 8, we will be 

creating a Veterans Memorial Display. To help us pay tribute to the men and women within our 

community who have served our country, we need your input! 

Family Veteran Binder and Veterans Memorial Display 

Our annual display will include a binder featuring the Family Veteran Survey and a wall of red bricks 

featuring the name of each All Saints’ veteran.  

NOTE: We retained all surveys and bricks submitted by current students last year and will be 

displaying them again this year.  

 If you previously submitted a survey and brick and do not need to update information or 

submit an additional brick, simply return the attached piece of red construction paper.  

 If you have never submitted a survey or brick, wish to submit an additional brick, or make 

changes to your past submission, please complete the attached Family Veteran Survey and 

Veteran Memorial Display Brick and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher.   

 If you are submitting a Veteran Memorial Display brick, please outline the attached red 

construction paper brick with black marker to make a border and write your veteran's name, 

branch of service and rank, and the war in which he or she served on the front of the brick. 

Make sure to also write the name of your child(ren) and teacher’s name on the back of the 

brick (see sample on back).  We also encourage you to attach a photo (photocopied images 

are preferred) to include on your brick. Please note that while your child is enrolled at All 

Saints, we will be retaining your survey and brick to display in future years. 

 Our Veterans Memorial Display and Family Veteran Binder will be located near the Pre-

Kindergarten classrooms in conjunction with our Veterans celebration on November 8, 2024. 

 Please submit your Family Veteran Survey and Veteran Memorial Display Brick by Thursday, 

October 31. 

 

Thank you for sharing your memories with All Saints! 

 

Janis DeVore 

Director of Marketing & Development  

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please remember to write the name of your child(ren) and  
teacher’s name on the back of your brick. 



     
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

  

FAMILY VETERAN SURVEY 

To honor those who have served our country, All Saints is creating a Veterans Memorial Display in 
their honor. We are asking families to complete this survey and return it to school with a photo (if 
possible) by October 31, 2024. These surveys of our All Saints’ veterans will be compiled into a 
binder for all to view.  

Thank you for your participation in this project! 

   Name / Rank of Veteran: 
 

   How is the veteran related to the student?  

   In which branch of the military did the veteran serve? 

   During which war did the veteran serve? 

 
 

   Please list any special honors or awards. 
 

 
 

   Student(s) Name: 
 
 


